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 27th April 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Trip to Worle Library 
 
On Friday 6th May Year 3 will be visiting Worle Library for a one hour workshop as part of 
their Learning Theme, ‘A Passport to Europe’. The workshop will include an introduction 
to the library and how to use the facilities, as well as activities focused on books about 
Europe and travel. 
 
We will be walking to the library and will be leaving school shortly after 9am to arrive by 
10am. We have booked a coach to transport the children back from the library and the 
cost is £80. We will fund some of this from the class budget but are requesting a voluntary 
contribution of £2 per child. We will return to school by 11.30am. 
 
As this is a local trip, we already have permission; however, we do require volunteers to 
accompany us for the morning. If you are able to help, please see me as soon as 
possible. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 

Beth Manning 
 
 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 
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